
January 2019 President’s Newsletter 

Hi guys, 
Repeat after me…My New Year’s Resolution is to learn all of the New 2019 
USGA Golf Rules and abide by them! We have had some overviews presented 
by The Rules Committee, but everyone needs to review and understand them. 
The main page of our website TLQMC.NET has a link to the Rules on the USGA 
website as well as a PDF synopsis of the new rules. I know you’re going to like 
not having to remove the pin while putting. 
 

Our first Tournament of the year is The President’s Cup. This is a flighted 
match play event. Spots are filling up fast, so get your entry form and check 
over to Tom Sweet’s house as soon as possible. First Round is Monday January 
14th. The form and all pertinent information can be found on the website 
under Tournaments. 
 

I hope everyone had a Happy Holiday Season. Our Holiday Tournament was 
well attended again this year. The winning team was Alan Barroll, Dan Becker, 
Pete Whalen and some other guy. This is the 3rd year in a row that Pete has 
been on the winning team. Again, Thanks to Tournament Chairman Tom 
Sweet and all involved in the planning for this event. 
 

Don Evans is taking over as Monday Play Coordinator beginning with the first 
date of the season on January 7th. This is a tough job to do, so please let’s assist 
him in any way you can. Mostly, fill out your scorecards completely, accurately 
and legibly.  
 

Thanks, 
Joe Rutherford  
President TLQMC 
 

http://www.tlqmc.net/

